
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 

Year 11 Trip – Blackpool Pleasure Beach 
Thursday 27th June 2024 

 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the arrangements for the Year 11 end of year trip to 
Blackpool are now underway. The trip will take place on Thursday June 27th and 
consist of a day at the Pleasure Beach followed by a meal in The Big Pizza Kitchen.  
 
Travel to and from Blackpool Pleasure Beach will be by coach.  
We will leave school at approximately 8am and our expected time of return is 8pm. 
 
The cost for the trip is approximately £60. The final cost is dependent on numbers 
and will be finalised in the new year. This includes travel and insurance, entry to the 
Pleasure Beach, an unlimited ride wristband and a meal at The Big Pizza Kitchen, 
but does not include any other food throughout the day.  In order to secure a place 
on the trip, a deposit of £25.00 is required by Friday 9th February. 
 
Where students usually have spare medication kept in school, they should have their 
medication with them while on a school trip (eg inhaler, epipen etc). 
 
In order to secure a place on the trip, payment and/or consent will be online via the 
Scopay app or website.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs E Gale (Head of Year 11) 
 
 


